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Dear Planning Inspectors

Further to the letter from the Secretary of State, The Rt Hon Kwasi Kwarteng dated 2nd
November, I write to voice my concerns about rising sea levels and the risk of flooding
along the East Suffolk coast.

We have recently had a high tide which clearly demonstrated the vulnerability of this
coastline.  The attached photos were taken on 7th November on a calm day with a light
offshore wind.  The first photo shows how high the tide reached at Sizewell, almost
clearing the shingle beach.  The second shows the tide level reached on the river at
Aldeburgh.

I am sure you will appreciate that with rising sea levels and onshore winds, it would not
take much for the beach or sea defences to be breached and therefore put the whole
coastline and the cliffs at Thorpeness, where the cables for East Anglia One and Two are
to come ashore, at risk.  The recent cliff falls at Thorpeness are evidence that the claims of
a crumbling coastline are not exaggerated.

I once again urge you to reject the planning applications for East Anglia One North and
Two.

Yours sincerely 

Alan Collett

mailto:EastAngliaTwo@planninginspectorate.gov.uk










 

 

 

 

 




